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January 11, 2022

Dear J.P. Case Middle School and Reading-Fleming Intermediate School Parents,

As the District completed necessary contact tracing and secured staff coverage, we are ready to reopen J.P. Case
Middle School and Reading-Fleming Intermediate School tomorrow, January 12, 2022. That means all six District
schools will be open for a full day of in-person instruction. As always, students district-wide who are in quarantine
can continue to log into virtual instruction as they normally do when they are quarantined for COVID-19 or
symptoms.

The District will only close schools for in-person learning under the most pressing circumstances, and we
immediately and aggressively work to bring students back to face-to-face learning as soon as possible. The District
continues to be prohibited from offering a choice for remote learning as a sole instructional model since Governor
Murphy ended Executive Order 175. Virtual instruction can only be used as a result of a COVID quarantine or
COVID closure.

Parents are encouraged to have childcare arrangements in place should a school or the District need to move to
temporary virtual instruction. Due to the fluidity of the current public health crisis, this determination may need to
be made very quickly as evidenced yesterday. Information will be communicated as quickly as possible if changes
are needed.

Sincerely,
Dr. Kari McGann
Superintendent of  Schools
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